Gosport CCTV Partnership’s privacy notice 
Gosport Borough Council operates a CCTV system which has CCTV cameras located in some of the public open space areas in the Boroughs. The purpose of CCTV is for public safety and the prevention and detection of crime.  
Locations that have CCTV have clear signage notifying of its operation and details of who to contact for further information. 
CCTV images are only disclosed to third parties for the purposes as stated above and will not be released to the media for entertainment purposes or placed on the internet.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Images captured by CCTV will not be kept for longer than is necessary and the monitoring, use and retention of CCTV images is carried out in accordance with the Gosport Code of Practice and Operational Practice Protocol.
You have the right to see CCTV images of yourself and be provided with a copy subject to certain criteria. 
Requests for access to data from the CCTV System can be made to Gosport Borough Council using this form: https://www.gosport.gov.uk/sections/your-council/data-protection/ .  Please note this request only allows you to access footage which captures your own personal data. It cannot contain images of third parties or images that would identify third parties (e.g. car registration).



